Minutes of Everett Mountaineers Picnic Aug 7/13.

Our Annual Picnic of the Everett Mountaineers at Legion Park in Everett was attended by a delightfully social group of Mountaineers with a potluck of great food and good conversation.

As neither our Chair or Vice Chair were able to attend the event an informal meeting was briefly led by Bruce Wolverton. During the meeting Ed Andrews relayed on behalf of current Branch Director Evy Dudey, the nomination of Harlan Brown for Branch Director at upcoming elections which are expected to take place in Sept.

Brief comments were made about the upcoming Annual Salmon Bar-B-Que at Masonic Park, Granite Falls on Oct 6/13.

Secretary, Dave Brunner